

POA Comments

Z 08.09.01

- ① Wants Lake recreation as use of lake
- ② LRB true minimum
15% of docks w/ H₂O
- ③ Predictive Management
- ④ Thought to increase LRB in wet years
in Lake Aug-Oct
- ⑤ Any projected impacts of increased
in withdrawal.

Can we take
actions prior to
reaching LRB

White Water Requests

- ① → Would like Sat not Frid in April.
- ② Would like ~~we~~ extended release > 12 hours that could be shifted to weekend.
- ③ Variable Flow ~~to~~ on discretionary.

Discretionary "Regulation" of PJM

④ Temp Protocol release durations at least 2 hours → 95%

FDCC → Lake Depth in Coves
how ~~has~~ ^{will} ~~does~~ impacts lake elevation

FDCL → H₂O Quality impacted by
Lake elevation.

DNR → No delay in tarp after 11:00

→ Requests to manage lake
TRB to LRB.

TRB → Status Quo OK w/ Friendsville

→ Temp Enhance into Sept when needed

→ Reevaluate flow trigger at Outland

Lake Depth in Coves

how ~~has~~ ^{the} ~~does~~ impacts lake elevation

(4) → H₂O Quality impacted by Lake elevation.

DNR → No delay in trip after 11:00

→ Requests to manage lake
PRB to LRB.

(Frd) → Status Quo OK w/ Friendsville

(DNR) → Temp Enhance into Sept ^{when needed}

(DNR) → Reevaluate flow trigger at Outflow